
        

 

 

October 18, 2023 

 

Welcome! 

Thank you for attending the Reimagine Boulder Highway Public Information Meeting. This 
meeting is designed to provide you with an update on the project, which includes safety 
improvements including widened sidewalks, lighting, and a center-running Bus Rapid Transit 
(BRT) system with enhanced stations. The project footprint is a 7.5-mile stretch of the Boulder 
Highway corridor between Tulip Falls Drive and Wagonwheel Drive.  

Tonight, the City of Henderson, in collaboration with the Nevada Department of Transportation, 
is conducting an open meeting format from 4pm to 7pm, with a brief presentation at 5:30pm.  

Please take this opportunity to review the various displays and exhibits around the room. The 
exhibits show each significant component of the Reimagine Boulder Highway project as well as 
the project timeline. You may submit written comments on the form included in this packet and 
place the form in the comment box at the check-in table, make verbal comments following the 
presentation, or visit the court reporter’s table to submit a verbal statement. You can also visit 
our website and sign up for regular updates.  

Comments may also be submitted to me via mail or email: Scott Jarvis, City of Henderson 
Project Manager, 240 Water Street, MSC 112, Henderson, NV 89015; 
scott.jarvis@cityofhenderson.com.  
 
The comment period will remain open until 5pm, November 1, 2023. 

Thank you for attending tonight’s meeting. We look forward to your feedback. 

Sincerely,  

 

Scott Jarvis, P.E. 
City of Henderson 
Project Manager, Reimagine Boulder Highway 
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